
Help ComEd stay in touch with you.

ComEd needs to be able to contact you when it is 
important. In the event an outage occurs, ComEd’s automated 
outage system identifies your location based on the primary 
phone number it has on record for your account. When you 
call to report an outage using the phone number ComEd has 
on record for your account, the outage automatically appears 
in ComEd’s system soon after you hang up.

Having the correct phone number on file allows you to 
report an outage without you having to speak with a Customer 
Service Representative.  This also allows ComEd dispatchers 
to accurately identify the location of the outage and more 
accurately determine your service restoration time.  

Additionally, when ComEd has planned maintenance work, 
such as upgrades in your neighborhood, it uses the primary 
phone number it has on record for your account to notify you in 
the event your electric service is affected. Without an accurate 
phone number, ComEd will be unable to send important 
updates.

Updating your primary phone number is important.
Visit ComEd.com/myaccount, sign in and update your 
contact information. Or call 800-334-7661 from 7AM to 7PM to 
speak with a ComEd Customer Service Representative. 

Why your phone number matters to ComEd

https://secure.comed.com/pages/login.aspx

